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Boil Water Advisory: Buchanan County Public Water Supply District #1

(KAIR)--A Boil Water Adyvisory is in place for customers of Buchanan County
Public Water Supply District #1, which includes those located south of U.S.
Highway 59 at the Y intersection, including the areas of Winthrop, Sugar Lake,
and Bean Lake, all located in Buchanan County, Missouri.

According to a release, the boil water advisory was issued Tuesday afternoon due
to a water main break. .

While the advisory remains in place, Buchanan County Public Water Supply
District #1 customers are instructed to boil all water for at least 3 minutes prior
to ingestion. Ice cubes should be disposed of, and bottled water could be used for
drinking, brushing teeth, or other related necessities until the advisory is lifted.

The Boil Water Advisory will remain in place until further notice.
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